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Filming day at Little Ilford School  

All information regarding NPW service 

offers 2017-2020 was sent to head 
teachers and school  business 

managers in December 2016. 

If you are one of those schools, you 

will have received a reminder. Please 
return your completed charge sheet by 

Friday, 10 February 2017. Annual 
invoices will be issued to schools on 

Monday, 3 April 2017 (unless you have 

indicated that you require early 
payment). Contact Jonathan Parr on 

020 8249 6963 or sla@npw.uk.com 
with any queries. 

Newham students have produced 

a series of short films exploring 
faith in their community.  

The Newham adult and student 
Standing Advisory Council for Religious 

Education (SACRE) has been granted 

funding from Westhill Trust to produce 
seven films for teachers. The films will 

explore different religions and world 
views and be a professional resource 

to improve teaching of Religious 
Education. 

On Thursday, 19 January 2017, 23 

students from Plashet, Little Ilford, 
Stratford, St Bonaventure and St 

Angelaôs 
secondary 

schools, met with 16 faith leaders 

drawn from seven religions and world 
views representing Sikhism, Islam, 

Buddhism, Christianity,  Judaism, 
Hinduism and Humanism and 

Agnosticism. 

The students, formed into panels, 
interviewed visitors and themselves 

filmed the discussions. Prior to filming, 

each visitor was to prepare answers to 
the following questions:  

1. What  is  the most 
important teaching in your 

religion? 
2. What does your 

religion teach about 

respecting others? 
3. What is your favourite 

piece of scripture and why? 
4. W h a t  i s  o f t e n 

misunderstood about your religion? 

5. Are all Christian people the same? 
Are there different beliefs or 

pract ices between di f ferent 
denominations or groups within the 

Christian religion and what do all 

Christians agree on? 

ñWe hope, once edited into 

programmes, these films will support 
teachers to know more about these 

religions and world views that are all 
around us here in Newham, and be 

more confident when teaching them in 

Newham classrooms.ò Said Claire 
Clinton, Newhamôs Religious Education 

Advisor who put the filming day 
together.  

This project was supported by Westhill 
and the National Association of 

SACREs, which supports RE education 
in schools and within the community.  

The Bishop of Brentwood has 

opened a purpose -built 6th Form 
building at St Bonaventure ôs. 

On Friday, 3 February 2017 the Right 
Reverend Alan Williams blessed a 

standalone, two-storey building on 

Lancaster Road. He was joined by 
Parish Priest of St Antonyôs, Father 

Moloney, Governors, friends of the St 
Bonaventureôs community. 

Starting with ribbon -cutting to officially 

open the building, the Bishop met with 
the 6th Form Headboy and Headgirl, 

Nathan and Balgis, and members of 
the Senior Leadership Team and 

guests. 

When the students move into the new 
premises next week, the classroom, 

study area with computer suites, social 
space and meeting room will become a 

dynamic center for post-16 learning 

and will support student aspirations, 

achievement and progression. 

Bishop of Brentwood blesses St Bonôs building 

NPW SLAs due  

http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
twitter.com/NPWnews
mailto:sla@npw.uk.com
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On Friday, 27 January 2017 

many from the community 
gathered at the Stratford Old 

Town Hall to commemorate 
Holocaust Memorial Day.  

Asking How can life go on?  The 

day provided an opportunity for 
residents to remember those that  

died or suffered in the Holocaust 
and subsequent genocides. 

Holocaust survivor and guest of 
honour, Harry Olmer, shared his 

experience of the Holocaust. 

Newhamôs Every Child a Musician 
Orchestra performed at the 

ceremony and pupils and students 
from Essex Primary School, Plashet 

School, St Joachimôs Catholic 

Primary School, Tollgate Primary 
School, Chobham Academy, and 

Oasis Academy recited poetry. 

Essex Primary School pupils, 

Ittehad Noor and Far Sirithorn, 
recited The Question, a poem 

written collaboratively with a group 

of other young poets at the school 
and is reproduced here. 

With Ittehad and Far, Essex pupils 
Mubasshirah Khan, Maliha Raj and 

Nawal Hawad wanted the poem to 

reference genocides past and 

present in a call for world peace. 

The event culminated in a candle 
lighting ceremony. Six candles, 

each one representing one million 
Jewish victims of Nazi persecution, 

were lit. The honour of lighting 
went to Newham Mayor, Sir Robin 

Wales; Harry Olmer; the Chair of 

the Council, Cllr Joy Laguda 
MBE, Newham Council Chief 

Executive Kim Bromley-Derry; the 
Queenôs Representative Deputy 

Lieutenant for Newham, John 

Barber; Young Mayor of Newham, 
Khadija Sethi. 

The event drew to a close with a 
minute of quiet reflection, for the 

audience to remember all those 
who have lost their lives in 

atrocities across the globe. 

Essex ask The Question at Newhamôs 
Holocaust Memorial  

The Question 
Do you remember when, to admire vibrant nature,  

A boy could sit beneath a willow tree  
And read of humanityôs achievements.  

His family safe and peaceful. His heart carefree. 

Then torment took over. With one rule and one ruler  
The blissful boyôs life was ruined forever: 

The murdering beauty of the yellow sun  
Was stitched on his arm to invite the gun.  

Do you remember 
That photo snatched as they dragged him out? 

So cruelly shredded, like families ripped apart 

And forced upon the treacherous train.  

The merry home ruined. Just cramped rooms of death 

Where in a dance of destruction contorted and thin  
Trapped, caged, betrayed, with no room for breath  

Lay thousands of bodies bound together by skin. 

And the boyé do you know he is still suffering? 
He drowns in oceans of pain and poverty,  

He dies each day of desperation, discrimination, 
In the camps that still cover the worldôs weeping face. 

When this time to remember comes around,  
We must tell of the people who have passed, 

And pray with our heads to the ground ð 

And ask this last question: when will humanity reconcile? 

When can the boy feel calm, and finally be 

Safe to sit under his willow tree? 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
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Advertising in the NPW 
Newsletter  

The NPW Newsletter  

Publishes the latest teaching and support vacancies every week during term time, the NPW 
Newsletter provides education updates, news from schools and from NPW.  

Benefits of advertising  

Distributed to schools, reaching over 7,000  staff, and available on the NPW website, 
www.npw.uk.com, it reaches a potential readership of more than  8,000  each week. Placing 
your advert and vacancies in the Newsletter and online at NPW Jobsgopublic, you receive the 
benefit of effective target marketing at prices starting from  £11.50 per week for event or 
product adverts. 

NPWho?  

NPW is a respected provider of high quality, professional education support services and 
provides a one stop shop. Experienced staff work in collaboration with you to provide bespoke 
solutions that free up leadership time and allows schools, academies and other educational 
settings to focus on delivering excellent outcomes for young people.  

For schools, academies and other education settings  

For schools that are not NPW members a quarter page event advert costs £15 per edition or a 
write-up of an event is an additional £25 . 

For companies and other organisations  

Your advert will be seen by more than 8,000 readers, made up of our subscribers and over 100 
schools in East London. 

We welcome companies promoting products and services. If your proposal meets publication 
standards then an advertorial article or flyer in the NPW Newsletter can be arranged. Current 
prices are as follows: 

Any queries? Stories or events for publication? Advertising a school vacancy or service?  

Contact us at : newsletter@npw.uk.com 

Schools can also publicise vacancies online at NPW Jobsgopublic and in the NPW Newsletter by 
contacting adverts@npw.uk.com 

Size     Cost  

   Edition (1)  Month (4)  
Full page   £190.00  £700.00 
240x180 mm 

Half page   £95.00  £350.00 
180x118mm 

Quarter Page  £47.50  £175.00 
90x118mm 

Eighth page  £11.50  £126.00*  
90x59mm 

*for 12 weeks  

Advert artwork  

Advert artwork is preferred in JPEG format. 
However, if necessary, other formats can be 
accepted. 

To advertise in the NPW Newsletter please send 
your proposal  or any enquir ies to 
newsletter@npw.uk.com or call 020 8249 6963  

Subscribe to receive the NPW Newsletter to your 
inbox weekly here 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/
mailto:newsletter@npw.uk.com
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/
mailto:adverts@npw.uk.com
mailto:newsletter@npw.uk.com
http://www.npw.uk.com/newsletter/index.php
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First Aid courses are delivered by Strong Roots 

Training. Unlike some training providers, their courses 
are regulated by Qualsafe, an Ofqual recognised 

Awarding Organisation, established by experts in the 
First Aid training industry, strict limits apply on the 

number of trainees on courses at any one session. 

New First Aid at Work with Paediatric Training  

This course is designed to give the óFirst Aiderô the 

skills and knowledge to manage First Aid incidents 
in the workplace setting. It includes the required time 

allocation for the Paediatric Course, satisfying Ofsted 
requirements.  

The course is run as one event but will be awarded as 

two qualifications with two certificates issued, Level 3 
First Aid at Work and Level 3 Paediatric First Aid. 

The course times for this training will be:   09:00 ï 
17:00. This course MUST be attended in full, failure to 

attend in full for whatever reason, will result in 

certification not being awarded.  

First Aid training dates are as follows:  

Paediatric First Aid (2 day) Thursday, 23 February ï 
Friday, 24 February 2017 

New Combined First Aid at Work plus Paediatric 
Training (3 Days) Monday, 27 February ï 

Wednesday, 1 March 2017 

First Aid at Work (with basic paediatric add on)  

(3 day) Monday, 6 

March ï 
Wednesday, 8 

March 2017 

First Aid at 

Work Refresher 

(with basic 
paediatric add 

on) (2 days) 
Thursday, 9 March ï 

Friday, 10 March 2017 

Emergency First Aid Training (1 day) Wednesday, 

26 April 2017 

Visit Leader First Aid Session (1 Day) Friday, 5 
May 2017 

If you would like one -day Emergency First Aid Training, 
bespoke first aid training delivered at your school or a 

full calendar of our training dates for this year, please 

email your query or needs to firstaidtraining@npw.uk.com 
and a member of the team will be in touch to discuss 

your needs and make suitable arrangements. 

Procurement and 
Contracting Support 

Training  
The one -day workshop, led by Louise Malina, 
provides a ñhands onò approach to 

procurement using practical exercises and 
will assist all schools with developing 

procurement policies, understanding due 
diligence and ensuring they are compliant 

with UK, EU and other contracting rules.  

The course includes training materials, lunch and 
other refreshments throughout the day.   

Please contact Louise if you would like to reserve a 
place on the course or learn more about this vital 

service to schools at louise.malina@npw.uk.com 

Date: Thursday, 02 March 2017 
Venue: Francis House 

Cost: Schools who have purchased the NPW 
Procurement and Contracting Service are entitled 

to a free place. Those schools who have not 
purchased this service are welcome to attend, the 

cost is £149.00 (plus VAT). Should schools 

subsequently purchase the service then this sum 
will be refunded.  

Legionella 
and asbestos 
Risks in 
schools  
Head teachers have a responsibility to maintain a 
clean, safe educational environment.  

Legionella is a perennial problem and is extremely contagious 
and easily spread, it is your duty to control outbreaks of the 

virus in school. You also have a duty to manage any asbestos 

in your school and penalties for asbestos exposure are high.  

NPW is running a briefing session to help you manage the 

risks of Legionella and asbestos in your school. Experienced 
trainers will offer advice and guidance on the prevention and 

control of legionella in your school and how to manage 

asbestos risks. The session will include information on what 
legionella is and how it spreads; what is expected of you and 

how to fulfil those requirements; you will be briefed on the 
latest asbestos issues and how to write an asbestos 

management. 

Date: Thursday, 16 March 2017 

Time: 10:00 ï 12:00 

Venue: Francis House 
Cost: £45 

First Aid Training  

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
mailto:firstaidtraining@npw.uk.com
mailto:louise.malina@npw.uk.com
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Introduction 
to Health & 
Safety at 
Work       
This training course will explain the Health and Safety 
Management Systems used in schools and other 

educational settings. 

The course will be held at Francis House, on 
Wednesday, 22 March 2017 between 09:30 and 15:30. 

Lunch and beverages provided 

The course has been primarily designed for new head 

teachers, heads of establishments and senior school 
managers and may benefit deputy head teachers acting 

in the absence of the head teacher during the school 

year or other members of the leadership team with a 
health and safety remit.  

The course will incorporate: 

¶ Clarification of the responsibilities of the head 

teacher or person acting in their absence 

¶ An introduction to health and safety legislation 

relating to schools and other educational 

establishments 
¶ The role of Corporate Health and Safety 

¶ The role of NPW 

¶ Guidance on the duty to manage asbestos 

¶ Briefing on health and safety management system 

used in schools 
¶ Workshop and introduction to risk assessment 

This course is offered free of charge but please note 

there is a no-show/late cancellation charge of £100.00 

per person to cover administration, refreshment and 
tutor costs. To attend please email Jenny Mwangura 

It is crucial that all schools have a designated member 

of staff to co -ordinate Educational Visits (of all types). 
The member of school staff designated as the EVC 

should be specifically competent in key areas, 
including: 

¶ Health and safety policy and procedures, common 

sense and proportionate approaches to managing 

risk benefits. 
¶ Implementing appropriate preventive and protective 

measures 

¶ Providing appropriate training and information  

¶ Preparing for emergencies, including recording and 

reporting accidents 

¶ Evaluating, monitoring and reviewing procedures 

and arrangements regularly 

This one-day session, delivered by Alan Merry, will 

cover all the legal responsibilities for schools around 
educational visits, and will give specific training to EVCs 

using a range of strategies including discussion, 

presentation and workshop activities. 

Designated EVCs will know national and local 
procedures, and will be able to prepare and implement 

school procedures for approving and evaluating visits: 

¶ making contracts with external providers  

¶ managing financial records for educational visits 

¶ keeping parents informed 

Date: Wednesday, 8 February 2017 (limited 
availability ) and Wednesday, 26 April 2017 

Time: 09:30 ï 15:30 
Venue: Francis House (lunch included) 

To reserve a place on either of the training sessions 

above please email Jenny Mwangura 

EVOLVE use is still growing, with more than 

1,200 users signed up from our schools. To 
register to use EVOLVE, contact Alan Merry, Geetha 

Unnithan or Jonathan Parr, who will send you your login 
details and starter guide and help with any queries.  

The Role of the Educational Visits Co -ordinator  

EVC Network 
Meeting and 
EVOLVE 
Tutorial  
The next EVC Network meetings will be held on 
Tuesday, 21 and Monday, 27 March 2017 (09:00 -

11:00) .  

Incorporating practical tasks to refresh your knowledge 
of visits, this meeting will update you on guidance 

changes and practice. As always, a session not to be 
missed. 

You are only required to attend one session and both 
will be held at Francis House. The session is free to 

Newham LA Schools and those schools/settings which 

have purchased the NPW Education Visits Support 
Service. Please note that failure to attend the session 

booked or cancellation without sufficient notice will 
incur a £50.00 charge. 

PLACES ARE STRICTLY LIMITED: To reserve a place 

please email Jenny Mwangura who will ensure you are 
added to the register. Please ensure that you state 

clearly which session you wish to attend. 

If you have any questions regarding the Network or 

educational visits generally then please do not hesitate 
to contact Alan. 

The session on Monday, 27 March 2017, will be 

followed by an EVOLVE Tutorial, from 11:00-12:00 
noon. The tutorial will focus on answering your 

questions, ensuring that you are able to use your 
account and set-up on the system, and how you can 

use the EVOLVE online management system and to 

best effect for your schoolôs educational visits. 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
mailto:Jenny.Mwangura@npw.uk.com
mailto:Jenny.Mwangura@npw.uk.com
http://evolve.edufocus.co.uk/evco10/unknown.asp
mailto:Jenny.Mwangura@npw.uk.com


06/02/2017  NPWschoolservices @NPWnews 

T
ra

in
in

g
 

 S
p

ri
n

g
 2

0
1

7,
 I
s
s
u

e
 5

 

6 

{ŀƭƛǎōǳǊȅ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
пфр IƛƎƘ {ǘǊŜŜǘ bƻǊǘƘ 
aŀƴƻǊ tŀǊƪ 9мн с¢I 

CƻǊ ŜƴǉǳƛǊƛŜǎ ƻǊ ǘƻ ōƻƻƪ ŀ ǾƛǎƛǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƳŀƛƭΥ 
ŎŀǊƻƭƛƴŜΦǇŀȄǘƻƴϪǎŀƭƛǎōǳǊȅΦƴŜǿƘŀƳΦǎŎƘΦǳƪ 

5ŀȅ /ŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ YŜȅ ǿƻǊƪŜǊǎ 
ŜƳǇƭƻȅŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ [ƻƴŘƻƴ 
.ƻǊƻǳƎƘ ƻŦ bŜǿƘŀƳΦ 
нл҈ ŘƛǎŎƻǳƴǘ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ 

ŜƳǇƭƻȅŜŘ ōȅ bŜǿƘŀƳ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎΦ 

5ŀȅ /ŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 
ŦǊƻƳ ōƛǊǘƘ ǘƻ р ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘΦ 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƻǇŜƴ ŦǊƻƳ  
тΥолŀƳ-сΥолǇƳΦ 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
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Deputy Headsô & Aspiring Deputy Headsô 

Conference  

For Nursery, Primary, Secondary & Special Schools  

24 th  February 2017 from 8:30 ï 4:00  

at  

Chigwell Hall, Chigwell Hall High Road, IG7 6BD  

Theme: Planning for Lean Times: how to use finances 

effectively to ensure excellent outcomes for all  

Schools and settings are facing ever more challenging circumstances each year, 
but receiving less and less funding. This day will give you the opportunity to reflect 

upon:  

¶ How you use funding and resources creatively to ensure consistent excellent 

outcomes for all children.  
¶ How to ensure you get the best out of what is available to you and your 

school.  
¶ Where to go for support and ideas.  

¶ How you lead others in turbulent times.  

This essential conference for Newham Deputy Headteachers across all phases of education gives 

you a chance to:  

¶ network and learn alongside other leaders  

¶ hear from high quality keynote speakers  

¶ share best practices and dilemmas  

PROGRAMME 
08:30 ï 09:00 Breakfast and networking 
09:00 ï 11:00 Keynote - Larraine Cooper, from The Larian Consultancy 
11:00 ï 11:15 Break 
11:15 ï 12:15 Leading Others in Turbulent Times, session 1 ï Margaret Allen 
12:15 ï 13:15 Lunch and networking  
13:15 ï 14:15 Leading Others in Turbulent Times, session 2 ï Margaret Allen  
14:15 ï 14:30  Tea Break 
14:30 ï 15:30 Learning conversations led by existing Headteachers 
15:30 ï 16:00 Evaluation and ideas for next the session 

About the speaker 

Larraine has worked with many different clients from the public and private sector on a range of projects, including 
developing financial and business planning skills in leadership and training and development in business planning, 
budgetary setting techniques and financial awareness. Colleagues in Newham have always found her sessions 
extremely informative and relevant to schools. 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
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Assistant Head Teacher 
(Pastoral Lead/Community 
Involvement)  
Southern Road Primary School 

Southern Road, Plaistow, London 
E13 9JH 

Tel: 020 8471 9048 Fax: 020 7345 
1804 

E-mail: 

info@southernroad.newham.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Ms Stephanie 

Lachowycz 
 

Required September 2017 
 

Salary Range: Leadership Group 10 

ï 14 £56,083-£61,084 
 

The Headteacher and Governors 
are keen to appoint an enthusiastic, 

committed and experienced teacher 

to share in the leadership and 
management of this large primary 

school taking particular 
responsibility for continuing and 

developing our work in the area of 
pastoral development and 

community involvement.  

 
The qualities we are looking for:  

a proven record of effective practice  

an understanding of the needs of a 

diverse community 
the ability to inspire, motivate and 

lead staff 
a commitment to inclusion and to 

working in partnership with the 

Head Teacher, staff, pupils, parents 
and governors. 

highly effective organisational and 
interpersonal skills 

 
We can offer you: 

Friendly, hardworking, enthusiastic 

staff and children and a supportive 
Governing Body 

An opportunity to develop your 
management and leadership skills 

by playing a vital role in the 

continuing development of our 
school 

Commitment to your continued 
professional development  

 
Visits to the school are welcomed. 

Please contact the Headteacher 

Stephanie Lachowycz to arrange an 
appointment on 020 8471 9048 or 

by email at 
info@southernroad.newham.sch.uk  

 

 
 

Application form and further details 

please apply on line at http://ats -
npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/

view/27079-assistant-head-teacher?
source=1153-npw-newsletter  

 

For technical enquires please call 
020 8249 6946. For any other 

enquiries please contact the school 
directly.  

 
Closing date ï Sunday 26th 

February  

Interviews w/c -  Monday 13th 
March 2017  

 
The schools in Newham are 

committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children 
and young people and expect all 

staff and volunteers to share this 
commitment. A disqualification 

declaration questionnaire maybe 
required for this post.  

 

NPW, managing recruitment on 
behalf of Newham Schools 

Deputy Curriculum Leader 
English  
Sarah Bonnell School 

(TLR 2B) 

     
Curriculum Leader Science (TLR 1D) 

Start Date: April/September 2017 
 

Are you committed to making a 
positive difference to young people? 

Do you want to work in a successful 

girlôs school in East London? 
Are you looking for a school with 

high quality CPD to develop you as 
a teacher or leader? 

Are you interested in learning from 

others and sharing your ideas with a 
range of staff across three schools 

in a Multi-Academy Trust? 
Are you ambitious and keen to take 

on leadership roles in the future? 
 

If so, you are welcome to visit the 

school on Wednesday 25th January 
2017 between 8.30 ï 10.30am to 

find out how we can work together. 
This will give you an opportunity to 

tour the school, talk to and meet 

the Headteacher, Head Girl and 

other student ambassadors. Please 
email folake.price@sarahbonnell.net 

to register your interest or to 
arrange an alternative time to visit 

the school.  

 
Sarah Bonnell is a successful, 

multicultural, comprehensive girlsô 
school providing a high quality 

education. The school is a vibrant, 
inclusive and diverse community 

where everyone is encouraged and 

expected to fulfil their potential; we 
are proud of our achievements. In 

March 2013 OFSTED judged us as a 
'Good' school with outstanding 

behavior and leadership and 

management which confirmed we 
on the way to becoming 

outstanding. This is an opportunity 
for you to join Sarah Bonnell School 

at an exciting time in our 
development and to make a 

valuable contribution on our journey 

to óoutstandingô.  
 

We are proud to be accredited with 
Investors in People Gold in 

recognition of the value we place on 

staff well-being and development. 
We have established links with 

Ambition School Leadership, Teach 
First, the SSAT (School, Students 

and Teachers). The Institute of 

Education, as well as excellent 
partnerships with professional 

organisations including Citi Bank, 
KPMG and Pinsent Mason as part of 

our East London Business Action 
Group. 

 

Details of this post and an 
application pack are available from 

the TES website and from the 
schoolôs website 

(www.sarahbonnellonline.co.uk).   

 
Closing Date 6th February  

nterview dates 20th/21st 
February  

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27079-assistant-head-teacher?source=1153-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27079-assistant-head-teacher?source=1153-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27079-assistant-head-teacher?source=1153-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27079-assistant-head-teacher?source=1153-npw-newsletter
http://www.sarahbonnellonline.co.uk
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Primary NQT Pool 2017/18   

Newham Schools  

 

NEWHAM, a vibrant cosmopolitan 
community in the heart of East 

London, is recognised by Ofsted as 

ña model for others to followò. 
As academic standards continue to 

rise, youôll have the opportunity to 
work in schools that are committed 

to developing innovative practice 

and transforming childrenôs 
educational experience. 

 
We understand how important the 

first step in your teaching career is. 
With this in mind, all NQTs receive 

an individualised induction 

programme designed to allow you 
to pursue your professional 

development in a supportive 
environment. 

We combine high starting salaries 

with excellent opportunities for 
promotion, allowing you to develop 

your career within the 
borough.*NQTs who apply through 

the pool also receive an extensive 

set of benefits including a generous 
Golden Hello payment. 

You can apply to the pool online 
today by completing one application 

form at:   
 

http://ats -npw.jobsgopublic.com/

vacancies/view/24670-newham-
schools---primary-nqt-pool-2017-

18?source=1112-npw-newsletter  
 

Successful applicants will be 

matched to suitable schools. We 
will then support you throughout 

the application process, right 
through to appointment.  

 

For more information on the 

process or to find out more about 
being a NQT in Newham, please 

visit www.teachnewham.co.uk.  
*The Golden Hello is not available 

to NQTs who completed an 

employment-based training route.  
 

Secondary NQTs: 
For further information about 

teaching in Newham and details 
about registering for the secondary 

database please see: 

www.teachnewham.co.uk or email: 
trm@npw.uk.com 

KS1 & 2 Teacher Vacancies  

Star Primary School 

 

Star Lane, Canning Town, London, 
E16 4NH 

Tel: 020 7476 5336 

Fax: 020 7473 6522 
Website: www.star.newham.sch.uk 

Number on roll: 695  
 

A great opportunity to work in a 

fantastic school! 
ï TLR available according to 

expertise and experience 
 

We seek to appoint for September 
2017 committed and highly 

motivated teachers for the above 

positions. Applications from NQTs or 
experienced teachers are welcome. 

TLRôs will be considered for suitable 
candidates. 

 

Star Primary School is a vibrant 
multi-cultural school committed to 

excellent educational provision. We 
place a high emphasis on the 

teaching of a creative and holistic 

curriculum. Our school community 
has a strong ethos and shared 

vision, which lays the foundations 
for excellence in teaching and 

learning.  
  

The successful applicants will: 

Make a valuable contribution to the 

provision of high quality teaching 
and learning. 

Have a passion for providing a 
curriculum for all children to 

succeed 

Be able to work effectively within a 
supportive, committed and 

successful staff team 
Have high aspirations for 

themselves and a commitment to 
further development.  

 

The school is committed to 
professional development and 

equality for all staff and will provide 
a high level of induction and 

training for new staff members.  

 
Visits to the school are warmly 

invited. Please make an 
appointment to meet with the Head 

Teacher, Lisle von Buchenroder 
through the school office.  

 

Accompanying statements should 
outline candidateôs curriculum 

passion and expertise. 
 

Application form and further details 

please apply on line at http://ats -
npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/

view/26822-ks1-%2526-ks2-
teachers?source=1142-npw-

newsletter  

 

For technical enquires please call 

020 8249 6946. For any other 
enquiries please contact the school 

directly.  
 

Closing Date: 20th February 

2017 at Midnight.  
Interviews to be held on the w/

b 27th February 2017.  
 

The schools in Newham are 
committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children 

and young people and expect all 
staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. A disqualification 
declaration questionnaire maybe 

required for this post.  

 
NPW, managing recruitment on 

behalf of Newham Schools 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/24670-newham-schools---primary-nqt-pool-2017-18?source=1112-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/24670-newham-schools---primary-nqt-pool-2017-18?source=1112-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/24670-newham-schools---primary-nqt-pool-2017-18?source=1112-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/24670-newham-schools---primary-nqt-pool-2017-18?source=1112-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/26822-ks1-%2526-ks2-teachers?source=1142-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/26822-ks1-%2526-ks2-teachers?source=1142-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/26822-ks1-%2526-ks2-teachers?source=1142-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/26822-ks1-%2526-ks2-teachers?source=1142-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/26822-ks1-%2526-ks2-teachers?source=1142-npw-newsletter
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KS1 and KS2 Teachers and 
Subject Leaders (to be 
negotiated)  

Portway Primary School 

Leading Learning Trust 
 

Job starts: Sept 2017 or sooner   
Salary: MPS/UPS + TLR (Inner 

London)  

Contract type: Full time 
Contract term:  Permanent  

 
LEARNING FOR ALL! 

 
We are seeking to appoint highly 

motivated KS1/KS2 teachers/ 

Subject Leaders (to be negotiated) 
to join our dynamic staff team.    

 
We can offer you: 

 

Quality first professional 
development; 

Curious children, who love learning; 
A supportive, forward thinking, and 

dedicated team of colleagues; 
An energetic and sociable 

environment to work and play!  

We welcome applications from 

experienced teachers or NQTs who 
will:  

Model and disseminate high quality 
teaching to secure pupil outcomes; 

Value professional development and 

be enthusiastic about taking risks; 
Implement creative approaches to 

learning and to inspire others;  
Be resilient, with a desire to 

progress within a school leadership 
role. 

Visits to the school are essential.  

 
To arrange a visit please contact a 

member of the Leadership Team on 
020 84727142, or email us at 

hr@portway.newham.sch.uk.  

 
Leadership Team:  

Jacqui Waine ï Head teacher 
Scott Chudley -Deputy Head 

teacher  
Marsha Constable- Deputy Head 

teacher  

 
Further information about our 

school can be found on our website 
- http://

portway.leadinglearningtrust.org  

Application form and further details 

please apply on line at http://ats -
npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/

view/27086-ks1-and-ks2-teachers-
and-subject-leaders?source=1097-

npw-newsletter  

 
For technical enquires please call 

020 8249 6946. For any other 
enquiries please contact the school 

directly.  
 

Closing Date: 20th February 

2017  
Interviews: 23rd February 

2017  
 

Portway Primary School is 

committed to safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of children 

and expect all our staff to share this 
commitment.  All staff are subject 

to a satisfactory enhanced DBS 
check as well as qualifications and 

reference checks. A disqualification 

declaration questionnaire maybe 
required for this post.   

 
NPW, managing recruitment on 

behalf of Newham Schools 

EYFS Teachers  

Portway Primary School 

Leading Learning Trust 

 
Job starts: Sept 2017 or sooner   

Salary: MPS/UPS + TLR (Inner 

London)  
Contract type: Full time 

Contract term:  Permanent  
 

 

LEARNING FOR ALL! 
 

We are seeking to appoint highly 
motivated EYFS teachers to join our 

dynamic staff team.   
 

We can offer you: 

 
Quality first professional 

development; 
TLRs/ Subject Lead opportunities 

(to be negotiated);  

Curious children, who love learning; 
A supportive, forward thinking, and 

dedicated team of colleagues; 
An energetic and sociable 

environment to work and play!  

We welcome applications from 

experienced teachers or NQTs who 
will:  

Model and disseminate high quality 
teaching to secure pupil outcomes; 

Value professional development and 

be enthusiastic about taking risks; 
Implement creative approaches to 

learning and to inspire others;  
Be resilient, with a desire to 

progress within a school leadership 
role. 

Visits to the school are essential.  

 
To arrange a visit please contact a 

member of the Leadership Team on 
020 84727142, or email us at 

hr@portway.newham.sch.uk.  

 
Leadership Team:  

Jacqui Waine ï Head teacher 
Scott Chudley -Deputy Head teacher  

Marsha Constable- Deputy Head 
teacher  

 

Further information about our 
school can be found on our website 

- http://
portway.leadinglearningtrust.org  

 

Application form and further details 

please apply on line at http://ats -
npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/

view/27083-eyfs-teachers-and-
subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-

newsletter  

 
For technical enquires please call 

020 8249 6946. For any other 
enquiries please contact the school 

directly.  
 

Closing Date: 20th February 

2017  
Interviews: 23rd February 2017  

 
Portway Primary School is 

committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children 
and expect all our staff to share this 

commitment.  All staff are subject to 
a satisfactory enhanced DBS check 

as well as qualifications and 
reference checks. A disqualification 

declaration questionnaire maybe 

required for this post.   
 

NPW, managing recruitment on 
behalf of Newham Schools 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27086-ks1-and-ks2-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27086-ks1-and-ks2-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27086-ks1-and-ks2-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27086-ks1-and-ks2-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27086-ks1-and-ks2-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27083-eyfs-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27083-eyfs-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27083-eyfs-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27083-eyfs-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/27083-eyfs-teachers-and-subject-leaders?source=1097-npw-newsletter



